
 
 
 

 
      COOCHIEMUDLO ISLAND COASTCARE UPDATE 
  	
						If you’re visiting the Easter Markets tomorrow please drop by the Coastcare 
van and say hi. There’s always a spare chair or two in the shade & it’s a 
great chance to exchange news or simply pay your membership dues.	
		
Just a reminder Dunecare will be at the Outriggers Beach next Saturday 2 
April from 2-4 pm followed by a general meeting at Norfolk Beach at 4.30 
pm.  The Junior Rangers program will be run at the same time so if your 
kids haven’t tried it now’s the time!  Apart from having  fun and collecting 
rewards, they’ll be learning how to care for the island environment. Full 
details are available at the Markets where you can meet Co-ordinators, 
Lois Toop ( ph. 0408180630) and Heather Smith (ph. 0433667315)	
		
For Dunecare, it’s still warm, so please bring water, wear hat, sunscreen, 
appropriate clothing, closed-in shoes (a safety must) and insect repellent. 
You’ll find sign-on where the Coastcare flags fly.	
		
From approximately 5.45 pm there will be a gold coin donation 
barbeque and we look forward to welcoming both new and existing 
members to what’s become a popular occasion.  BYO chair suggested. To 
assist with catering (vegetarian included) please 
RSVP heather.smith@clubdynamite.com.au or daddavid47@bigpond.com	
		
We understand if time or personal constraints make it difficult to attend all 
activities next Saturday so please feel free to attend one or all events!	
	


